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Michael Nestico

From: Christa Jones <cjones@alleghenyfamilynetwork.org>
Sent: Monday, October 4, 2021 2:02 PM
To: Michael Nestico; Jim Bonner
Subject: EAC

Dear Mr. Nestico, 
 
My name is Christa Jones. I am a Tarentum resident and live at 120 West 9th Avenue, Tarentum, PA 15084. I am 
interested in serving on the Environmental Advisory Council. Please consider appointing me to the EAC. 
 
Regards, 
 
Christa Jones, Administrative Supervisor 
Allegheny Family Network 
(Office) 412-438-6118 
(Cell) 724-759-9313 
425 N. Craig Street, Suite 500 
Pittsburgh, PA 15213 
https://www.alleghenyfamilynetwork.org/ 
https://www.facebook.com/AlleghenyFamilyNetwork 
 

 
 
Allegheny Family Network’s Statewide Chapter: 
https://www.paparentandfamilyalliance.org/ 
https://www.facebook.com/paparentalliance 
 

 
 
 
The materials in this e-mail are private and may contain Protected Health Information. If you are not the intended 
recipient be advised that any unauthorized use, disclosure, copying, distribution or the taking of any action in reliance on 
the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify 
the sender via telephone at 412.246.2030 or by return e-mail.  


